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Abortion	must	not	simply	be	offered	as	a	flippant	way	out,	and	the	victim	must	be	
afforded	every	opportunity	to	make	her	decision	when,	and	only	when,	she	is	fully	
informed	of	all	available	options	for	both	herself	and	her	child.	
	
However,	when	a	rape	victim	has	been	fully	informed	of	her	options	and	has	still	
made	the	emotional	and	personal	decision	not	to	proceed	with	her	pregnancy,	she	
must	be	protected	by	the	law.	We	can	never	allow	the	law	to	criminalise	a	person	
who	is,	unquestionably,	a	victim.	
	
What	is	the	effect	of	this	proposed	law?	
The	law	proposed	by	the	Member	for	Cairns,	Mr	Pyne	MP,	unacceptably	seeks	to	
devalue	the	life	of	a	child	to	a	mere	byproduct	of	another	person’s	body,	able	to	be	
retained	or	discarded	at	will.	It	will	permit	the	termination	of	the	life	of	a	child	at	any	
time	during	their	in-utero	formation.	
	
It	does	not	legalise	the	choice	over	one’s	own	body,	it	legitimizes	taking	away	the	life	
of	a	child.	We	do	not	permit	taking	away	the	life	of	a	child	who	has	already	been	
born,	and	an	unborn	child	is	no	less	already	alive,	we	cannot	therefore	legitimise	in	
the	laws	of	the	State,	which	is	charged	with	the	protection	of	its	citizens,	taking	away	
the	life	of	a	little	boy	or	a	little	girl,	simply	because	they	have	not	yet	been	born.	
	
Conscientious	objection	
Regardless	of	the	outcome	of	this	inquiry,	should	the	decision	be	taken	to	devalue	
the	life	of	the	child	and	permit	the	taking	of	their	life	at	any	stage	during	their	
formation,	protections	must	always	be	afforded	to	those	who	object	to	being	
involved	on	religious,	moral	or	ethical	grounds.	No	person	must	ever	be,	or	even	
perceive	that	they	are	being,	forced	into	being	involved	in	a	procedure	that	takes	
away	the	life	of	an	unborn	child.	
	
CONCLUSION	
This	committee	has	before	it	the	opportunity	to	uphold	the	value	of	the	life	of	a	
child,	whether	born	or	not.	We	must	remember	at	all	stages	of	this	debate,	we	are	
not	talking	about	the	right	to	choose,	we	are	talking	about	legitimizing	the	taking	of	
actions	which	take	the	life	of	another	human	being.	
	
Except	in	extreme	circumstances,	such	as	the	imminent	danger	to	the	life	of	the	
expectant	mother,	or	the	situation	of	a	woman	who	has	been	raped,	fully	informed	
of	the	alternative	options	for	the	resultant	child	and	still	feels	there	is	no	other	
option,	the	State	must	not	legitimize	taking	away	the	life	of	a	child.	The	rights	of	that	
child,	and	the	protection	of	that	child	who	is	unable	to	protect,	defend	or	advocate	
for	themselves,	must	be	upheld	above	all	others.	
	
The	Committee	must	act	for	the	protection	of	the	life	of	children,	and	reject	any	
change	to	the	law	which	takes	away	the	child’s	right	to	life	and	considers	them	a	
simple	inconvenience	to	be	discarded	at	will.	The	proposed	Bill	must	not	proceed.	
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